
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-01064

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Fecri Irsat <fecri.irsat@gmail. com>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 5:23 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

R1N 3038-AC61

To whom it may concern:

I am a trader and I am not happy at all with the regulation of the leverage changing from 100:1 to 10:1. I
will move my trading account to a UK brocker if this change takes place, simple as that.


